Dear incoming 6th grader,

We hope you had a wonderful 5th grade year!

We have prepared a summer math packet to help you get ready for 6th grade math. It covers many of the math topics that you learned in class this year, which we will be building on next year. Although everything in the packet is review, you can use the reference sheets posted online to help guide you, just in case you have forgotten how to do the problems.

The summer math packet is posted on our school webpage (229k.org). Please show all of your work for the problems in the packet. The completed packet is due the first week back to school. It will count as your first grade of the new school year. If you are unable to print out the packet, please complete the work on looseleaf.

*** The expectation in 6th grade is that all students have their multiplication facts memorized at the start of the school year.

The following websites may be helpful. www.khanacademy.com www.iready.com www.purplemath.com (algebra help)

We hope you have a nice summer, and we look forward to seeing you in September!